
 

 

The 6th British Rowing European Tour  

Steenwijk, North Holland 

7th – 11th May 2025 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Steenwijk is a historical city in the province of Overijssel, Netherlands, that offers a glimpse into the past and a taste 
of the present. Steenwijk received city rights in 1327 and has preserved its old charm with its fortifications, canals, 
and monuments. You can explore the city's heritage at the Museum Steenwijk, the Church of Saint Clement, and 
the Town Hall. Steenwijk is also a great base for discovering the natural beauty of the region, such as the 
Weerribben-Wieden National Park, the Giethoorn village, and the Dwingelderveld National Park. Whether you are 
looking for culture, nature, or adventure, Steenwijk has something for everyone. 
 
Our rowing tour will allow us to explore some of the rivers, canals and lakes of this scenic area. 

 

 Organised by the Recreational Rowing Working Party    



Provisional Programme 
Wednesday 

7th May 

Travel to Steenwijk.  The easiest way is to fly to Amsterdam and then take a train.  

The journey takes approximately 2 hours and you will need to change trains at least 

once (e.g. in Utrecht) 

Dinner and overnight in hotel 

Thursday  

8th May 

to 

Saturday 

10th May 

Row from Steenwijk Rowing Club along various routes suggested by the club, 

visiting the Wieribben-Weiden National Park, the villages of Ossenzijl and Blokzijl, 

Beulakerwijde lake and several canals, stopping off at some of the many cafes and 

bars for refreshments along the way.  There are no locks! 

Dinner and overnight in hotel 

Sunday 

11th May 

Return home 

 

An overview of the rowing routes 

 
Steenwijk Rowing Club will advise which routes we should take each day, depending on 

weather and traffic conditions.  In particular, rowing on Baulakerwijde lake is only possible 

with very light northerly and north westerly winds. 

 

Cost 
Preparation for the tour is at an early stage (as of 15th February) and we will advise costs 

when we have identified a suitable hotel or hotels and arranged local transport. 

 

Booking 
The tour is not yet open for firm bookings, but please use this form for expressions of 

interest. 

 

Further information  
 Caroline Turnbull: secretary@recrowing.org.uk 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1BuMoAjH_54dh4bSaMAL_vSGhgbtiMhD7fHqR03Tvg7I/edit
mailto:secretary@recrowing.org.uk

